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 Without proper training X-rays can be harmful. There are different amount of 

exposure needed for younger kids and older grownups with less bone density. To 

have a person with no training perform this task is too dangerous.  

 I am still paying for my training after 4 years. If you pass this bill my pay rate will go 

down and I will have college debt for longer.  Please oppose this bill.  


